Library's Orientation Session for New Academic (25/09/2006)

Dear all,

The Library has organized a series of orientation sessions for new academic staff who have just
joined the University in this new academic year. Last week, the Library staff met the new staff of
FBA and FED. On 27 September (Wednesday) at 3:00 pm, the Library will hold a session with the
FSH staff. In view of the positive feedback from the academic staff in the previous session, the
Library has decided to open up the session on 27 September to all academic staff -- old and new;
FSH or not -- if they want to refresh their library searching skills, or have any questions to ask
regarding the library resources and services, they are welcome to join. The details of this
orientation session are as follows:

Date and time -- 3:00 pm on 27 September 2006 (Wednesday)
Venue — Orientation Room | (RC02), Lobby Floor, UM Library

If you are interested in joining us for an interactive discussion of library matters, please email
Winnie at wileung@Umac.mo, or call her at 3978187 by 26 September.

Look forward to seeing you.
Regards,
UM Library



